
Dear fellow IPBA members and friends,

The College of Law cordially invites you to attend the IPBA 
Networking Event in Sydney. Please note that this event is held 
during the IBA Annual Conference week in Sydney. We also extend 
this invitation to legal practitioners in or visitors to Sydney.

Join us for a fantastic evening with fellow IPBA members and local 
practitioners for nibbles and drinks.

We hope you can join us for this event.

DATE: Tuesday 10 October 2017  /  TIMING: 5.30pm – 7.30pm

VENUE: �The College of Law, Level 16 St James Centre, 111 Elizabeth Street, Sydney CBD 

I N V I T A T I O N

R S V P  T O  J A M E S  J U N G
jjung@collaw.edu.au By Friday 15 September 2017

INTER-PACIFIC  BAR ASSOCIATION


